

Dear Classmates,

Our 30-Year Class Reunion was a great success. Sincere thanks go out to each and every one of you for your support, and for making the weekend so enjoyable. We hope you were able to step back, renew old friendships, and make new acquaintances. Time passes much too quickly. Our memories of September 22-24, 2000, will be kept alive for many years to come on the pages of this photo album. So, keep the faith, until we all meet again!

Sincerely,

The Reunion Committee:

Mike Teagle, Mike Olson, Bill Melton, Mike Shevock, Denise Williams Casterline, Debbie Kight Yancey (Chair), Ann Wian Horton









